
Friday 15th December 2023 

Respect                       Teamwork                           Empathy                          Self-Belief                       Honesty 

Dear Families, 
I would like to start by saying a very big thank you for the overwhelming number of cards 
and gifts that have come into school for myself and staff.  Your generosity and kindness is, 
as always, hugely appreciated.  We hope that you all have a peaceful and enjoyable 
Christmas break and a happy and prosperous New Year.   
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
We have had a wonderful last week of term and have enjoyed many heartwarming Christmas 
events.  The Christmas Fair was a resounding success.  Thank you to the PTA and the staff for 
providing our children with such a wonderful time. The PTA raised £1162.99 in total. We 
would like to extend our heartfelt thanks to all our families for attending and supporting the fair.    
A special mention to Sibley Pares Estate agents Maidstone for sponsoring this.   
 
On Wednesday, the children enjoyed their school Christmas dinner.  They were particularly  
excited to be served their meal by the staff and Governors and thoroughly enjoyed being  
waited on. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
On Thursday and Friday, the Foundation Stage pupils performed festive songs to their families.  
It was a real joy to see how much they have grown in confidence this term.  
 
Acts of Kindness 
*Mrs Rainey for helping out as an office angel in the school office.  This was very much  
appreciated. 
*Ava W and Finlay W for helping out in Breakfast Club and helping to tidy up.   
 

Staff News 
We would like to wish Miss Brigden all the very best in her new role as Deputy Headteacher. 
We know that she will enjoy the new challenge.  

Mrs Skinner and the Brunswick House Team 



 
 

 

 

 

 

SPRING TERM 

Term 3 

January 2024 

2nd:  1st day of Term 3 

11th:  4W Class Assembly - Parents Welcome - 9.10am 

18th:  5H Class Assembly—Parents Welcome - 9.10am 

February 2024 

1st:  2L Class Assembly - Parents Welcome - 9.10am 

7th:  Parents Evening - 3.40pm-6.00pm 

8th:  Parents Evening - 3.40pm - 6.00pm 

        Last day of Term 3 

9th:  Inset Day – No children in school 

12th-16th:  HALF TERM BREAK  

Term 4 
February 2024 
19th: 1st day of Term 4 

29th:  2U Class Assembly - Parents Welcome - 9.10am 
March 2024 

7th:  1W Class Assembly - Parents Welcome - 9.10am 

11th:  Start of Ramadan 

24th-25th: Holi Celebration 

29th:  Last day of Term 4 

April 2024 

1st-12th:  SPRING BREAK 

 

 

SUMMER TERM 

Term 5 
April 2024 

9th:  End of Ramadan 
9th-10th:  Eid 
15th:  1st Day of Term 5 

May 2024  

3rd: Class Photos 

6th:  Bank Holiday—School is closed 

13th-16th:  SATS Week for Year 6 pupils 

22nd:  KS1 Sports Morning & Picnic - 9.30am start 

           FS Sports Afternoon & Picnic - 2.00pm start 

23rd:  KS2 Sports Morning & Picnic - 9.30am start 

24th:   Class Photos 

          Last day of Term 5 

27th-31st:  MAY HALF TERM 
  
  

Term 6 
June 2024 
3rd: 1st day of Term 6 

6th:  3T Class Assembly - Parents Welcome - 9.10am 

13th:  Scotney Class Assembly - Parents Welcome - 9.10am 

13th-14th: Bushcraft - Overnight Trip - Year 4 

20th:  Arundel Class Assembly - Parents Welcome - 9.10am 

21st:  Inset Day – No children in school 

24th:  Bikeability for year 5 pupils 

27th:  Leeds Class Assembly - Parents Welcome - 9.10am 

July 2024 

12th:  Year 6 Prom - 6.30pm - 8.00pm 

17th:  Transition Day - Year Groups FS - Year 5 pupils only) 

           Open Evening—Year FS—5 

18th:  Transition Day - Year Groups FS - Year 5 pupils only) 

          Year 6 Performance - Time/s TBC 

19th:  Year 6 Performance—Time/s TBC 

23rd:  Year 6 Graduation Ceremony 

            Last day of Term 6 

24th July-1st September—SUMMER HOLIDAYS 

Keeping in Touch    

Miss Fullagar  Lead DSL 

deputy@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk  

Mrs Kitchen/Miss Mace - KS1 Phase Leaders 

(Yrs 1 & 2) KS1leader@brunswick -house.kent.sch.uk 

Mr Fenniche – LKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 3 & 4) DSL 

lks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk  

Miss Zigler—FS Phase Leader (Reception Classes) DSL 
fsleader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mr Hutchins - UKS2 Phase Leader (Yrs 5 & 6) 

Uks2leader@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Martin—(Family Liaison Officer) DSL 

flo@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

(Tuesdays and Wednesdays only) 

Headteacher – Mrs Skinner  DSL 

headteacher@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

Mrs Pickard (was Steward) DSL 

inclusion@brunswick-house.kent.sch.uk 

School leaders and DSLs will check emails  

intermittently over the festive break, but will not 
provide responses unless it is considered an  

emergency or a Safeguarding concern. 


